Slippery Rock Township Supervisors
Minutes for: 1/4/2021

Chairman, Paul Dickey called the meeting to order at 3:21 p.m. In attendance were Supervisors
John Hines and Terry Doerr along with no members of the public. Absent were Solicitor Mike
Hnath and Engineer, Dave Neill.

John Hines made a motion to approve the minutes from the 12/28/20 meeting, approve and pay the
bills, approve the financial report. Terry Doerr seconded and the motion carried unanimously.

Open Comments
None
Engineer — David Neill
Karen Connell reported the following: timeline for purchase/advertising/awarding/construction of
picnic pavilion. Maintenance building restroom Dave Neill will contact Paul Dickey for coordination
of final plan. CDBG income surveys it appears that Boozel Road might not qualify, but Pink and
McCandless Roads appear to qualify. No action was need or taken on this report.

Correspondence
PennDOT - notification of traffic counters January 2021 through April 2021, no action was needed

or taken on this correspondence.

Core — 2020 Pipeline emergency response survey, no action was needed or taken on this
correspondence. John Hines will complete the survey.

PSATS — Member’s survey, no action was needed or taken on this correspondence.

Paul Dickey asked if there was any additional or further business — Paul addressed the board
concerning the new website design.

Paul Dickey made a motion to proceed with the new website design with Gov-Unity Web Design
with the cost up to $5,000.00. Terry Doerr seconded and the motion carried unanimously.

Terry Doerr made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:31 p.m. John Hines seconded and the
motion carried unanimously.
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